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Management
and
Organisational
Behaviour
Pearson UK

Now thoroughly
streamlined and
revised,
PRINCIPLES
OF
INFORMATION
SYSTEMS,
Ninth Edition,
retains the
overall vision
and framework
that made the

previous
editions so
popular while
eliminating
outdated topics
and updating
information,
examples, and
case studies. In
just 600 pages,
accomplished
authors Ralph
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Stair and
George
Reynolds cover
IS principles
and their real-
world
applications
using timely,
current
business
examples and
hands-on
activities.
Regardless of
their majors,
students can
use this book
to understand
and practice IS
principles so
they can
function more
effectively as
workers,
managers,
decision
makers, and
organizational

leaders.
Important
Notice: Media
content
referenced
within the
product
description or
the product
text may not be
available in the
ebook version.
Knowledge
Management,
Innovation and
Big Data Juta
and Company
Ltd
Ideas are the
currency of
the twenty-
first century.
In order to
succeed, you
need to be
able to sell
your ideas
persuasively.
This ability
is the single
greatest skill

that will help
you accomplish
your dreams.
Many people
have a fear of
public speaking
or are insecure
about their
ability to give
a successful
presentation.
Now public
speaking coach
and bestselling
author Carmine
Gallo explores
what makes a
great
presentation by
examining the
widely
acclaimed TED
Talks, which
have redefined
the elements of
a successful
presentation
and become the
gold standard
for public
speaking. TED ?
which stands
for technology,
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entertainment,
and design ?
brings together
the world's
leading
thinkers. These
are the
presentations
that set the
world on fire,
and the
techniques that
top TED
speakers use
will make any
presentation
more dynamic,
fire up any
team, and give
anyone the
confidence to
overcome their
fear of public
speaking. In
his book,
Carmine Gallo
has broken down
hundreds of TED
talks and
interviewed the
most popular
TED presenters,
as well as the

top researchers
in the fields
of psychology,
communications,
and
neuroscience to
reveal the nine
secrets of all
successful TED
presentations.
Gallo's step-by-
step method
makes it
possible for
anyone to
deliver a
presentation
that is
engaging,
persuasive, and
memorable.
Carmine Gallo's
top 10 Wall
Street Journal
Bestseller Talk
Like TED will
give anyone who
is insecure
about their
public speaking
abilities the
tools to
communicate the

ideas that
matter most to
them, the skill
to win over
hearts and
minds, and the
confidence to
deliver the
talk of their
lives. The
opinions
expressed by
Carmine Gallo
in TALK LIKE
TED are his
own. His book
is not
endorsed,
sponsored or
authorized by
TED
Conferences,
LLC or its
affiliates.

Management and
Organisational
Behaviour St.
Martin's Press
This long
established market
leader has set
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standards that few
texts have equalled
in terms of
accessibility of
writing style, clarity
of presentation and
popularity with
students and
teachers alike.
Written from a
managerial
perspective and
packed with
contemporary
references to
management
research and
practice, it
continues to prove
the student's OB
text of choice. This
eighth edition
brings fresh
evidence to explore
theory in practice,
and a wide range of
brand new and
intriguing examples

and case studies on
issues and
organisations that
are engaging,
relevant and
contemporary. It
also provides an
abundance of
online student self-
assessment
resources.The
breadth of appeal of
this text makes it
ideal for
Management and
Organisation
courses from HND
level through
undergraduate and
up to MBA.
Human Resource
Management
Routledge
This book produces a
clear and concise
introduction to
principles and
techniques of
management, as

required by practicing
managers and those in
colleges and
universities who are
aspiring to be
managers.
International
Business Kogan
Page Publishers
This book
renders help for
self-help. It
provides a
valuable
contribution to
the promotion of
captives as a
new insurance
phenomenon in
the area of risk
management. It
does so by
helping to
identify
potentials of
captive as a
strategic
instrument for
risk
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management.
The result is
aimed at
providing a good
information base
for individuals
who are already
involved with
captive
insurance and
those interested
in it.
Employee
Relations Xlibris
Corporation
This eighth edition
brings fresh
evidence to explore
theory in practice,
and a wide range of
brand new and
intriguing examples
and case studies
on issues and
organisations that
are engaging,
relevant and
contemporary.
Management
Xlibris Corporation
This collection of

essays is the result
of the debate and
discussion at the
European Sport
Development
Network’s (ESDN)
annual conference
in 2014. ESDN’s
vision is to help
create an
environment where
sports policies,
programmes and
practices are
positively influenced
by innovative,
research-informed
insight and
collaborations
between academics
and practitioners.
The chapters in this
book closely reflect
the remit and
purpose of the
ESDN in that they
come from a variety
of academics and
sport practitioners.
Under a broad
theme of
‘Opportunity
through sport’, the

chapters reflect the
nature and breadth
of outcomes which
are possible
through active
participation in
sport. The
contributions to this
book touch upon
many of these
issues. They are all
written from the
perspective of either
academic
researchers or
applied practitioners
working in sport
development in line
with the aims of
ESDN of providing
a common forum to
bring together
research and
practice. Four
chapters are written
from the applied
practitioner
perspective, five
chapters emerge
from academic
research and one
chapter is a hybrid
of PhD research
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located within a
county sports
partnership. These
contributions will be
useful for scholars,
students and
practitioners alike.
Risk
Management &
Captive
Insurance
McGraw-Hill
Education (UK)
Employee
Relations is a
guide to the
fundamental
principles of
employee
relations in the
UK. Tailored to
the needs of
practitioners it
offers a complete
overview of the
field strongly
aligned to the
organizational
and HR strategy
and objectives.
Using a

combination of
practical tools,
assessments,
scenarios and
case studies from
best practice it will
build your
knowledge of the
area from
understanding the
labour market and
the employment
relationship to
trade unions and
international
governing bodies.
The book covers
key areas such as
conflict and
dispute resolution,
dismissal and
redundancy,
rights, ethics and
much more.
Aligning effective
employee
relations with
strategic
objectives, this
book will equip

you with the skills
you need to plan,
implement and
assess employee
relations.
Employee
Relations is part of
the brand new HR
Fundamentals
series, offering
practical advice to
HR professionals
starting out in their
career, completing
CPD training or
studying for their
professional
qualifications with
the CIPD. It is the
complementary
partner title to
Employment Law,
also by the same
author.
How to
accommodate
learning styles
MDPI
Sweeping changes
have taken place
within financial
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services over the
course of the past
thirty years in
response to a
variety of
influences, such as
changes in
customer attitudes,
an evolving
regulatory
environment,
innovations in
information
technology and the
intense level of
competition within
the sector. In
addition, the global
financial crisis has
had a huge impact
on the perceptions
of stakeholders and
on the reputations
of organisations
operating in
financial services.
This new textbook
introduces
management with a
focus on concepts,
theories and skills
particularly suited to
the financial

services sector.
Beginning with an
overview of the
development of
management
theories through
history, the text then
focuses on topical
issues such as
organizational
design, the use of
information
technology, the
development of a
marketing
orientation, social
responsibility, ethics
and, the influence of
the external
business and social
environments and
organizational
development and
the management of
change. This
practical textbook
mixes theory with
application
throughout -
employing a variety
of case studies and
examples to render
the topic both

accessible and
memorable. The
result is a resource
that will help
lecturers teaching
management skills
and students keen
to develop their
financial services
understanding.
Performance
Management
Xlibris Corporation
The evolution of
knowledge
management
theory and the
special emphasis
on human and
social capital sets
new challenges for
knowledge-driven
and technology-
enabled innovation.
Emerging
technologies
including big data
and analytics have
significant
implications for
sustainability,
policy making, and
competitiveness.
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This edited volume
promotes scientific
research into the
potential
contributions
knowledge
management can
make to the new
era of innovation
and social inclusive
economic growth.
We are grateful to
all the contributors
of this edition for
their intellectual
work. The
organization of the
relevant debate is
aligned around
three pillars:
SECTION A. DATA,
KNOWLEDGE,
HUMAN AND
SOCIAL CAPITAL
FOR INNOVATION
We elaborate on the
new era of
knowledge types
and the emerging
forms of social
capital and their
impact on
technology-driven

innovation. Topics
include: · Social
Networks · Smart
Education · Social
Capital · Corporate
Innovation ·
Disruptive
Innovation ·
Knowledge
integration ·
Enhanced Decision-
Making. SECTION
B. KNOWLEDGE
MANAGEMENT &
BIG DATA
ENABLED
INNOVATION In
this section,
knowledge
management and
big data
applications and
systems are
presented.
Selective topic
include: ·
Crowdsourcing
Analysis · Natural
Language
Processing · Data
Governance ·
Knowledge
Extraction ·

Ontology Design
Semantic Modeling
SECTION C.
SUSTAINABLE
DEVELOPMENT In
the section, the
debate on the
impact of
knowledge
management and
big data research to
sustainability is
promoted with
integrative
discussion of
complementary
social and
technological
factors including: ·
Big Social Networks
on Sustainable
Economic
Development ·
Business
Intelligence
Management
and
Organisational
Behaviour
Prentice Hall
How do you
systematically
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decide and
communicate
strategic
performance aims,
objectives,
priorities and
targets? How do
you plan effective
policies and
practices? Which
techniques,
rewards and
sanctions should
you use to
improve
performance?
How do you
critically evaluate
the effectiveness
of performance
management?
Performance
Management
combines theory
and practice to
help students
master these key
concepts and
apply their
learning. Mapping

to the CIPD Level
7 Advanced unit
by the same
name, the book is
a core text for any
student taking a
performance
management
module at
undergraduate or
postgraduate
level. Featuring
examples from a
range of sectors
and organizations
across the globe,
Performance
Management is
packed with
pedagogical
features such as
learning
outcomes, case
studies, activities,
reflection
questions and
further reading to
fully engage
students with the
subject. Online

supporting
resources include
an instructor's
manual, lecture
slides and
annotated web
links for students.
Organisational
Behaviour
Bloomsbury
Publishing
Everything you
need to know
about
organisational
behaviour in the
workplace for
your future
career in
management, in
one industry-
leading text.
Organisational
Behaviour in the
Workplace, 12th
edition by Laurie
Mullins is the
new,
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modernised
edition of the text
Management &
Organisational
Behaviour, ideal
for students and
professionals.
This new version
guides students
through the pers
on-organisation
relationship,
shedding new
light on aspects
regarding the
understanding,
prediction, and
control of human
behaviour at
work. By
incorporating
new engaging
content and a
range of case
studies, this
revised edition
applies theories
around the

concepts of
individual
personality and
groups, and
leadership and
management,
aiming to help
you understand
all aspects of
organisational
behaviour,
performance,
and culture, from
theory to
practice. Key
features include:
Overview topic
map that
improves the
flow of topics and
facilitates the
connection with
other chapters.
Organisational
Behaviour in
Action — a series
of case studies
that give

valuable insight
into real-world
examples. 'You'
— critical thinking
questions that
encourage self-
reflection and
active reading.
New section
Critical Thinking
Zone, written by
practitioner Dr.
Jacqueline
McLean,
demonstrating
activities that
develop critical
thinking via
different
viewpoints in
researched
articles. Personal
skills and
employability
sections that
help you develop
your social and
work-based skills
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in preparation for
life after
studying.
Conceptual mind
maps of complex
topics that aid
understanding
and revision.
Student
companion
website that
includes further
information, self-
test questions,
and helpful
videos. With a
plethora of
questions,
activities, and
employability
sections, this
market-leading
text supports
your deeper
understanding of
the subject and
the development
of your critical

thinking and
employability
skills, which will
prove invaluable
later in your
career.
Leading, Managing
and Developing
People
Management and
Organisational
Behaviour
Human resource
management as an
applied support
business discipline
is responsible for
the people
management to
contribute to the
effectiveness of an
enterprise and is
also responsible for
social change
through
organizations that
act upon society,
and this is the core
theme of the book.
HR must be seen
as a partner to the
social change, from

a perspective that is
wider than oneself
and the
organization. From
the conventional
wisdom, HR exists
to serve the best
interest of the
organization, which
cannot be argued.
But the time has
come where the HR
professionals have
matured with the
passage of time,
recognized as a key
player, and
acknowledged
justly. The
practitioner of this
discipline has a
responsibility
toward the society,
and as core socio-
organizational
function it is about
time, to look at the
big picture: society.
Academic
Conferences and
publishing limited
Organizational
Behaviour is the
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most established
and yet most
engaging book of its
kind available
today. Whatever
your background,
Buc and Huc will
enable you to view
organisations and
their actions in a
whole new way.
Emerging Trends
and Innovation in
Sports Marketing
and Management
in Asia Kogan
Page Publishers
This timely
Handbook
investigates the
many perspectives
from which to
reconsider teaching
and learning within
business schools,
during a time in
which higher
education is facing
challenges to the
way teaching might
be delivered in the
future.
Medical Leadership

Xlibris Corporation
Presenting a
managerial
approach to the
study of
organisational
behaviour, with an
emphasis on
improving working
performance
through a better
understanding of
human resources,
this book contains
summaries, review
questions and
assignments.
Principles of
Information
Systems Xlibris
Corporation
This book
provides a
complete
package of the
fundamentals of
marketing that is
one of a kind in
the market. The
book delivers a

one-stop package
that will enable
the reader to
gain total access
to knowledge
and
understanding of
all marketing
principles
(traditional,
digital, and
integrated
marketing). It is
critical for
delivering the
best marketing
practices and
performances in
todays very
competitive
marketing
environment.
Financial Services
Management
Lulu.com
Employment Law is
a practical guide to
understanding and
applying the law
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effectively at work in
the UK. Tailored to
the needs of
practitioners it offers
a complete
overview of the
fundamentals of
employment law,
examining its
importance for an
organization, its
employees and the
HR function. Using
a combination of
practical tools,
assessments,
scenarios and case
studies from best
practice it will build
your legal
knowledge of key
areas including
immigration,
employing
temporary staff,
changing contracts,
discrimination,
equal pay, family
rights, redundancy
and much more.
Employment Law is
part of the HR
Fundamentals

series, offering
practical advice to
HR professionals
starting out in their
career, completing
CPD training or
studying for their
professional
qualifications with
the CIPD. It is the
ideal companion to
Employee
Relations, also by
the same author.
Talk Like TED
Kogan Page
Publishers
This book is about
international busine
ssinternational
firms, their
business activities
across borders, the
environment in
which they operate,
and management.
The book produces
a clear and concise
introduction to
international
business, setting a
global standard for
studying and

understanding of
international
business as
required by
practicing managers
and those in
colleges and
universities who are
aspiring to become
international
business managers.
Small Business
Management in
Developing
Countries Xlibris
Corporation
This concise
introduction to
Organisational
Behaviour has
been developed
specifically for
short courses
and/or non-
specialist
business
students. It
focuses on the
core topics of the
discipline in a
detailed and
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engaging way,
providing a
readable
introduction to the
key theory and
offering real-life
examples to show
its application in
practice. Written
for students on
undergraduate
and postgraduate
degree
programmes, this
text is particularly
suitable for
students of non-
business
disciplines (e.g.
engineering, IT,
social sciences
and others) who
are taking an
introductory
module in
business.
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